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1523 Washington Street, West Newton, MA 02465 

617-244-0608 • Fax 617-969-1025 

Thirty�second Sunday�

November 8, 2020�

www.ccsbparish.org  �

email: info@ccsbparish.org�

PARISH STAFF 

 

Pastor: Rev. Daniel C. O’Connell 

Pastoral Associate: Sr. Jeanette Gaudet, m.f.i.c. 

Family Faith Formation: Matt Marchand 

Business Manager: Jay Porter  

Office Manager: Pam Burke 

Consultant Adult Formation: Regina O’Connor 

Director of Music: Mary Nolan  

 

 

MASS SCHEDULES 

Sat. Vigil:  4:00 pm 

Sunday:  8:00 am  

  10:00 am  

Monday-Wednesday      8:00am 

Prayer Service & Novena: Mondays at 12 Noon  

 

BAPTISM�

The baptism of infants is generally celebrated on 

the third Sunday of each month. Parents should 

contact the parish office to make arrangements. 

Adults seeking baptism or desiring to become 

members of the Catholic Church should contact 

the office for information.�

�

SACRAMENT OF MATRIMONY�

Couples desiring marriage in the Church should 

contact the parish office for details at least six 

months prior to the anticipated date of their �

wedding.�

�

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION�

Confession is available on Saturdays from �

3:00 � 3:30 pm in St. Bernard’s Chapel or by �

appointment.�

�

SACRAMENT OF THE SICK�

Please notify the parish office if you or a family 

member is hospitalized or homebound and desires 

to receive the Eucharist and/or the Sacrament of 

the Anointing of the Sick.�

�

Corpus Christi�St. Bernard Parish is a faith community �

centered in the Eucharistic celebration. Each day we give 

witness to our baptismal promises and commit ourselves to 

learn, love, and live the Gospel �

message of Jesus Christ.�
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Saturday �        November 7th�

4:00 pm              Robert White, Jr� Memorial�

 �

Sunday�        November 8th�

 8:00 am             Alfonso & Santa Montillo� �

�         Joseph & Angelina  �

                            Macrillo� Memorial�

�

 10:00 am�         Antonio LiDonna� Memorial�

�

Wednesday         November 11th�

8:00 am�          Military Personnel and their�

�           Families�

�

Saturday �        November 14th�

4:00 pm�         Judith Ann DiCarlo�

�          David Andrew DiCarlo�

�         Joseph & Louise Boschetts� Memorial�

�

Sunday�        November 15th�

 8:00 am            Mary DeWolfe           � Memorial�

 �

10:00 am�        Madeline & Charlie �

�         Albanese � Memorial�

�

JUST A THOUGHT … FROM  FR. DAN  

   BRISTOL LODGE SOUP KITCHEN�

�

�

�

THANK YOU !�

Heartfelt thanks to all who contributed food/drinks to�

 Bristol Lodge Soup Kitchen this week. Through the faith-

ful support of our parish, we are able to continue this�

 outreach ministry to the needy. Our next date to serve 

will be Jan. 5, 2021.�

The parish Scripture Study Group will meet via Zoom at 

4:30 pm on Sunday, November 8 to conclude its study of "Mary 

Magdalene: Apostle to the Apostles." We will be discussing the 

concluding section, "On Easter Morning." Interested newcomers 

can contact�Betty Bruhmuller (bruhmuller@rcn.com) or Bob 

Larner (bjlarner@gmail.com ) for further information,�including 

a Zoom link.�

We are pleased to  announce that we are �

$  59,630.00   toward our goal of $100,000.00 

Thank you so much for the great esteem with 

which you hold our parish. May God’s�

 blessings continue to be yours.�

If you did not receive a letter and would like to be a part 

of our campaign, please feel free to take a letter and�

 donation envelope from any of the doors of the church�

   Prayer for Veterans Day�

�

      God of peace,  we pray for those who have�

     served our nation  and have laid down their Lives�

        to protect and defend our freedom. We pray for those 

who have fought, whose spirits and bodies are scarred by 

war, whose nights are haunted by memories too painful for 

the light of day.�

�

We pray for those who serve us now, especially for those 

in harm's way. Shield them from danger and bring them 

home. Turn the hearts and minds of our leaders and our 

enemies to the work of justice and a �

harvest of peace.�

�

Spare the poor, Lord, spare the poor!                               

May the peace you left us, the peace you gave us,             

be the peace that sustains,  the peace that saves us.       

Christ Jesus, hear us!�

Lord Jesus, hear our prayer!  Amen.��

�

Part of our human journey, indeed part of our spiritual           

development as people, is the quest for wisdom. In our Christian 

tradition, Jesus has always been understood as the wisdom of 

the Father. This week's Gospel reminds us that it is wise to look 

at the world, not only with our own eyes but with the light that 

comes with the relationship we have with God in Christ. We are 

invited to live in the wisdom that is His light. That's where   

looking at our world through the eyes of faith can lead us!�
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Thirty�second Sunday in Ordinary Time�

 Week of November 8, 2020 �

DAILY MASS�

� 9:30am LIVE, 7pm and 11:30pm�

�

Sunday, November 8�

Cardinal Sean O'Malley, Boston�

�

Monday, November 9�

Father Joseph Boafo, Quincy�

�

Tuesday, November 10�

Father Peter Stamm, St. John's Seminary�

�

Wednesday, November 11�

Father Michael Medas, MIT/Green Mountain Boys�

�

Thursday, November 12�

Father Thomas Carzon, OMV, Boston�

�

Friday, November 13�

Father Michael Sheehan, Arlington�

�

Saturday, November 14�

Father Frank Sevola, Boston�

Ways to Watch the CatholicTV Network:�

Cable:�Comcast Ch 268, Verizon Ch 296, RCN Ch 85 �

Livestream: CatholicTVLIVE.com �

Daily Masses:�WatchtheMass.com �

Also available on Roku, Apple TV and  Amazon FireTV,            

The Spiritual Exercises of Saint Ignatius in Every Day Life 

(the 19th Annotation Retreat) is available in a group     

setting for Catholic adults. The number of participants will 

be limited. The Spiritual Exercises will extend over the 

course of twenty�four weeks and will begin on Wednesday,          

November 18, 2020 and conclude April 21, 2021. �

�

The group will use the Zoom format to meet on line week-

ly from 10am to 12:00pm. �

�

Mary Ann McLaughlin will direct the Spiritual         

Exercises. For further information please call      

617-686-2287 or 

email:maryannmclaughlin2@aol.com. 

PARISH SUPPORT 

NOVEMBER 1, 2020 $ 3,053.00 

THANK YOU!! 

Eucharistic Adoration &  

Holy Hour: 

Wednesday after 8:00 am Mass  

All Poinsettias must be ordered by Nov. 10th, we 

are only accepting pre�orders this year.�

Calendar Raffle chances are $10 and can be ordered 

before Dec. 1

st

 in order to be eligible for all prizes.�

The order form is available on our website and the 

raffle chances is the 4

th

 option on the form.�

If you would like to gift raffles to others, you can indi-

cate that on your form, or email/call Matt to assign 

your chances to specific people. Thanks for            

participating!�

Committed to the vital role that parishes play in the revitaliza-

tion of our Church and the lifelong faith�formation of Catholics, 

the Boston College School of Theology and Ministry is excited to 

announce�at least a 50% tuition scholarship for all         

applicants working full�time in parish or diocesan        

ministry through the hybrid model of our  M.A. in      

Theology and Ministry or one of our graduate certificate          

programs (our Certificate in Theology and Ministry can be    

completed fully online). The hybrid model combines on�campus 

courses during the summer session with online courses taken 

throughout the academic year. Local applicants also have the 

option to complete additional courses in�person.�

The M.A. program has been designed to be flexible. Students in 

this program will be guided by our faculty advisors to craft the 

best program of study and sequence of courses. Through an   

intensive program of study, it is possible to complete the pro-

gram in 3 years.� However, students have up to 5 years to com-

plete the program. More information, including how to apply, 

can be found at: www.bc.edu/stmparish.�

�

Please help us spread the word to anyone who might be           

interested, and don't hesitate to reach out with any questions.��

�

With best wishes,�

�

Anthony Russo�

Assistant Dean, Graduate Enrollment Management�

Boston College School of Theology and Ministry �

The Corpus Christi / St. Bernard   Book Club is planning to 

meet via Zoom on Thursday November 19th   at  

6:30pm. �We will be discussing the book The Rosary by 

Johnnette Benkovic and Thomas  Sullivan. Anyone is    

welcome to join us. �Please contact either Betty Bruhmul-

ler � bruhmuller@rcn.com�or   Alexandra Zakak � 

avzakak13@gmail.com�and we will send you                   

the Zoom link. �
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The CCSB Men’s Prayer Group will be 

reading and discussing this 

book during the Fall, 

with �the assistance of an 

excellent study guide.�

 We will meet  on Zoom �

from 6:30�7:30 pm on the  

following Wednesday’s:�

November 18�

December 2 and 16�

The book costs about $12.00, and the study guide costs about 

$15.00. Everyone would order their own books from Amazon, 

but if that proves�difficult�for anyone, they can let Ma� 

Marchand know by email, and he will obtain copies for them 

through the Parish. Please join us! �

For additional information, please contact Matt at:�

MMarchand@ccsbparish.org�

Rose White 

Let Your Voice Be Heard � Again �

“Say No to ROE” �

The state legislature has extended the session until January 5th, 

2021. Please remind the members of the Joint Committee on 

Judiciary that you oppose the expansion of abortion in Massa-

chusetts. Please call the Committee at 617�722�

2396 and let them know you are opposed to 

H3320 and S1209 � the ROE legislation. Every 

Are you looking for something social? �

�

You are welcome to join us this Sunday for a virtual  small group 

meeting. These meetings are designed for      parishioners to 

come together (virtually) and share faith to-

gether.�

�

Sunday at 12:15 pm:�

Join Zoom Meeting�

https://zoom.us/j/92556742875?

pwd=eC9yNnp2ODNaZDB3UW5aMkpodU12dz09�

�

Meeting ID: 925 5674 2875�

This year our Thanksgiving Food Drive for Julie's 

Family Learning Program will be on the weekends 

November 14�15 and November 21�22.� Saturday hours    

3:30�5:15 pm and Sunday hours 7:30 �11:30 am will be 

available at Allen House to bring food items. The goal of 

our parish to provide frozen (not fresh) turkeys (12 �15 lbs) 

will be accepted on Monday, November 23 between     

7am � 5 pm at the Parish Hall.� For any information please 

contact Joan McGrath at 617�965�0555 or 

joan1617@comcast.net �

� �

Fiat, a gathering of women interested in learning more about 

religious life, cordially invites you to the next meeting on 

Wednesday, November 18, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. (ET) on 

Zoom.� The topic will be “Responding to God’s Call.” A panel 

of sisters will share their vocation stories. If you are interested, 

please contact S. Marian Batho, CSJ , 

at�marian.batho@csjboston.org�or 617�746�2025 for more       

information and the link to the meeting. �

You can set up weekly/monthly on line donations or even a one 

time donation for the Grand annual. Go to our website�

https://www.ccsbparish.org/ and look for the picture above. 

Click on the picture and follow the directions for setting up your 

donations.�

You can financially support Corpus Christi St.        

Bernard Parish Here:�

National Gratitude Month�is an annual designation observed in     

November.�Gratitude�is more than simply saying “thank  

ou.”�Gratitude's�amazing powers have the ability to shift us from   

focusing on the negative to appreciating what is positive in our lives. �

�

Here are some ideas to express your gratitude that you can do by 

yourself or with your family:�

1.� Journaling �Writing down a few things you are grateful for is one 

of the easiest and most popular exercises available.    �

2.� Gratitude Jar � is a stunningly simple exercise that can have 

profound effects on your well�being and outlook. It only          

requires a few ingredients: a jar (a box can also work); a ribbon, 

stickers, glitter, or whatever else you like to decorate the jar; paper 

and a pen or pencil for writing your gratitude notes; and gratitude!�

3.� Gra�tude Box �  The gratitude box is a thoughtful way to share    

your feelings with loved ones and cultivate your own sense of 

gratitude.�

4.� Gra�tude Amble � When you are going through a particularly 

rough time, try cleansing your mind with a gratitude walk �


